
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bug club is an online resource available to all pupils in VPA which gives pupils access to a huge online library of reading 

books targeted towards their ability with comprehension questions regarding each book they have read to test and assess 

their understanding. 

This document will guide you through how to access Bug Club step by step and get the most out of this fantastic resource 

to support and challenge your child.  

Step 1: On Google (or any 

other search engine) search 

for ‘Bug Club’ and click on 

the top result. 

Step 2: Once the Bug Club 

(active-learn) site has loaded 

move towards the ‘Sign-In’ 

section and fill in the fields 

with your child’s username 

and password – class 

teachers will have given 

these out prior. 

Please note the 

school code is: vipr 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step 3: When logged in your child 

will be presented with this screen. 

There are multiple tabs at the top 

of the screen to direct you to 

different areas of the resource. 

Under the tab ‘My Stuff’ there will 

be a notification number indicating 

how many books are available for 

your child to be working with.   

Step 4: Once on the ‘My Stuff’ tab 

pupils will be presented with an 

array of books targeted towards 

their reading level. Once selecting 

the book the pupil would like to read 

click open book and begin. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step 5: Whilst reading you’ll 

occasionally come across small 

images of an ant, these indicate a 

question around the book to assess 

the child’s understanding and reading 

skill.  

Step 6: Each question is 

personalized around the book the 

pupil is reading. These will test the 

child on a multitude of reading and 

SPaG skills and results sent to staff 

to track progress.   

Step 7: When you have finished 

reading the book click the ‘X’ at the 

bottom right of the screen and the 

following pop-up will appear. The 

circular images indicate the 

questions to be answered throughout 

the book.   

Step 8: If they’re orange (like above) this 

means the pupil has missed select questions and 

will need to go back and answer them. 


